
SMAA May 11, 2022 Called MC Meeting for ELC Playground Upgrades 
 
Attending: Fr. Charles Smith (vicar), Debbie Mullennex, Deb Marshall, Ken Shealey, Kimberly 
Norris-Jones, Stan Dellinger, Alex Maitland 
Opening Prayer 
Seat and Voice for Helen Kline, outgoing ELC Director Moved by Stan Dellinger second Kimberly 
Norris-Jones. Approved 
New Business 

1. Fencing for the new playground (Fence Quote 2 $6,786) out of ELC Building Blocks Grant 
Money Moved Stan Dellinger Second Alex Maitland. Approved. 

2. Playground Equipment and Shade Cover (see Playground Equipment Quote $12,500) out 
of ELC Building Blocks Grant Money Moved Kimberly Norris-Jones Second Alex Maitland 
Approved. 

3. Playground Equipment and Shade Cover Installation (see Installation Quote $11,211 and 
approved at the last meeting) out of ELC Building Blocks Grant Money Information item 
only previously approved. 

Adjournment 
 


